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MCC Website Background

• The current website was established and 
maintained a standard of excellence in content 
under the direction of Lisa Ketcham
• Current MCC website has been operational since 

2012
• An ad hoc website committee was established in 

2012 with the purpose of conducting a project to 
bring a new website online.
• In 2013 with the objectives achieved the 

committee was disbanded

http://www.midcoastcommunitycouncil.org/mcc-website/


Need for a New Website

• The engine of the current website uses an obsolete 
Square Space version
• The 2021 Committee Plan has a Website Design 

Review committee (Michelle Weil, Gregg Dieguez, 
Len Erickson)
• Lisa Ketcham should be a member of the 

committee
• Len Erickson will withdraw from the current 

committee and suggests that Dave Olson take his 
place



Next Steps

• Suggested Goal – Have a new website in place by 
the end of 2022
• Budget – Per the Treasurer’s Report, there is 

currently more than $9000 in the MCC account and 
$6000 more will be received from San Mateo 
County by the end of 2022
• The Website Design Review Committee should 

meet and form an ad hoc committee to oversee the 
design and implementation of a new MCC website. 


